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ENEL GREEN POWER PERÚ DONATES MEDICAL IMPLEMENTS FOR 
THE COVID-19 UNIT OF THE MOQUEGUA REGIONAL HOSPITAL 
 

 This initiative will supply the hospital's COVID-19 unit with the necessary equipment so 
that help medical personnel can continue to care for patients affected by the virus in 
the region. 

 The donation was made within the framework of the national campaign "May our 
energy never stop", carried out by the company to support the national health system. 

 
Lima, July 20th, 2020.- In response to the ongoing health emergency and in order to 
strengthen the national health system during the fight against COVID-19, Enel Green Power 
Perú donated medical supplies to the COVID-19 unit of the Regional Hospital of Moquegua. 
This initiative will supply the health center with the necessary equipment so that help medical 
personnel can continue to care for patients affected by the virus in the region. 
 
The company delivered 500 scrubs, 300 pairs of disposable gloves, 100 containers of alcohol 
gel, 100 containers of liquid soap, 4 infrared thermometers, 200 sets of sheets, and 200 
blankets. 
 
This initiative adds up to others already carried out by Enel Perú in support of the national 
health system to contribute to the fight against the virus. 
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